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Administrative Inquiry - Service changes in the event of 
winter weather and the closing of fifty-six bus stops on 
March 22nd, 2024 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on April 11, 2024, received the Administrative Inquiry - Service changes 
in the event of winter weather and the closing of fifty-six bus stops on March 22nd, 2024 
and Answer from TTC Staff for information. 


